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Dr. Zhanao Dengôs Environmental 
Horticulture Program Produces  
Two New Graduates 
Congratulations to two new UF graduates.  One 

the left we have Weining (Bill) Wang who 

completed his Masters Degree and on the right, 

the new Dr. Zhe (Peter) Cao.  These 

hardworking individuals have paid their dues 

and are now on their way to bigger, brighter 

careers.  Best wishes to you both in your future 

endeavors.   

Congratulations and Best wishes to the New 
Mr. and Mrs. Evan McClenthan 

New Yearõs Day brought new meaning to Evan McClenthan, who 

works in Dr. Shinsuke Ageharaõs lab, as he now has a new bride, 

Mollie Rose, as they tied the knot in a small ceremony on Anna 

Maria Island.  They met while taking biochemistry class at USF, 

eventually moved together to Lithia and are happy to now be 

married.   Evan wants us to know that they are both very grateful 

for the employment that he has found at GCREC. He wants to 

thank everyone that makes GCREC such a great place to work!  

And Baby Makes Threeé 
 
More Happy Couple News!  Congratulations to 

Matt Brown and Nicole Billera as they will 

become new parents later this summer!  

Wishing you both all the luck and strength 

youôll need when you start experiencing those 

sleepless nights with your new bundle of joy!  

And hereôs a little tip for you both... 

GCREC Welcomes New Staff Members 

GCREC Center Director wins Major Award at FSGA 
Annual Jam 

Dr. Jack Rechcigl was surprised and honored to be selected as the 

recipient of  the Classic Award at the Florida Strawberry Growersô annual 

awards banquet.  The Classic Award is an award that recognizes those 

who have proven by their actions to be the ñBerry Best of Friendsò.  Dr. 

Rechcigl and his wife, Nancy, were in attendance along with some of our 

strawberry team faculty members.  He is pictured here with the award and 

one of the lovely sponsors from Diamond R Fertilizer.   

Have You Seen These Two Men? 
Zhen Guan, Grad Student and Ali Gonzalez, Student Assistant, are often here 

in the field working on a very interesting project for Dr. Abd-Elrahman with 

our Plant City Campus.  They are working on a GPS remote sensing project for 

strawberries.  This allows growers and researchers to get an aerial view of 

fields to view areas of stress or disease.  Using a drone and tractor, they can 

target specific areas with aerial photography.  This is beneficial to growers 

allowing them to be more selective with spraying or treatments, which can save 

time and money.  Using modern technology in a new way to help Florida 

Farmers.   

Wowðthis has been busy first part of 2017 with a lot of new employees starting their employment here at GCREC.  

Starting at the top left:  KatiaViana Xavier, new PostDoc in the Vallad Lab; Seth Blair is a new grad student with 

Koeser; next we have Xingdong Wang, Research Assistant Scientist working with Dr. Guan; Chad Alger is a new 

OPS employee in Dengôs Lab; and we also welcome OPS employee Yi-Tien Lu who is working in Dr. S. Leeôs 

Lab.  In the second row a familiar face starts off this group:  Juliana Baggio, once a student with Dr. Peresô program 

is now here as a PostDoc; and the next four new faces are all new interns with Dr. Peresô programðCarol Rebello, 

Robiel Vieria, Erica Zelienski and finally, Andre Gama who is a repeat customer.   

If we missed anyone, weôll catch up with you next month.  

Welcome to all our new Gators! 


